

September 1, 2021

Mr. Gregory Walters Community Recreation Department City of Coral Gables

Congratulations! To recognize you for being an outstanding City of Coral Gables employee, you have been selected as the **Part Time Employee of the Third Quarter for 2021**.

The Human Resources Department will be recognizing you at the Commission Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, October 12, 2021. Please arrive at City Hall by 8:15 a.m. for the presentation.

In addition, your photograph will be taken and placed on display in City Hall. Therefore, please contact Michael Rocha, Multimedia Production Manager at 305-460-5520 in order to set up a convenient time for your photograph. Copies of your photograph will also be provided to you as well.

Once again, the City of Coral Gables congratulates you on being chosen as the Part Time Employee of the Third Quarter for 2021.

Sincerely,

Karla V. Green

Human Resources Director